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November 16, 2022 
 
 
To Faculty, Staff and Students: 
 

Thanksgiving is a time to express gratitude to those who have made a difference in our lives. Thank 

you to all the members of the extended Stevens family for helping the university continue on its 

incredible path of progress, especially those featured in this video greeting. 

Best wishes for a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday and a successful and safe end to 2022! 

Per aspera ad astra, 

 
Nariman Farvardin    
President                                            


